December 19, 1994

HEY FOLKS! HOW ARE YOU DOING?

THANKS A LOT FOR THOSE WONDERFUL CARDS, FROM THE AREA, FROM THE GENERAL SERVICE OFFICE, AND FROM MY HOME GROUP I HAVE EVERYWHERE BEEN TOLD TO SAY

HAPPY HOLIDAYS AND LOVE

TO YOU BOB AND GAIL DEAREST

MAY THE LORD BLESS YOU

Bob:

I've just gotten your message left in the answering machine. First of all thank you very much again for all your endeavors and your leadership. I'm working on those documents you kindly sent me by fax day before yesterday. I have to submit them to the GSB and to the Ad-Hoc Committee, so they rush this news to all my fellows at Section Mexico. They're all anxious to know what's going on.

About the information you're asking me for as per your message of this morning. Why don't you kindly send me a fax? I promise, I'll be fast to reply it, so it reaches you on a time for your meeting. I know you're doing your best on this effort, Bob, and I'm happy to be able to oblige.

I'll be out until about midnight (your time), for I'm taking my son downtown. However, here follows next a fax number at a place I'll be tomorrow in up to lunchtime.

(525) 587-587-1

Yours in Love and Service.

Alberto Pascal